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March 2018       Nursery Newsletter     
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
Literacy Project

Our nursery children and Primary 1 pupils have been enjoying a joint project with Lochfield Primary, Toldholm Primary and cluster nurseries, “Listen, Talk, Read, and Write.” Our end of project celebrations will take place on Thursday 7th March. Our morning children will attend the Lagoon Leisure Centre, Paisley, along with Primary 1 (room 3) in the morning and our afternoon children will attend Paisley Town hall along with Primary 1 (room 1 & 2) Parents are welcome.
Nursery Policies

We will put a nursery policy in the foyer every month, please feel free to make notes, suggest changes etc. We will also involve parents by asking a question a month. This will be displayed in the nursery foyer. If you have any suggestions for the nursery, please feel free to write questions on the post its. 
Outdoor Play
Children are playing outdoors every day in nursery. We would ask that you give children velcro shoes or welly boots for outside. This means children can get themselves ready and go out quickly. This will encourage independence and be speedier than staff lacing up shoes. Thank you.
Transition Visits

Our pre-school children have had a few visits to our primary 1 classes. This will continue in March. The children will also meet the primary 6 buddies. Children going to Lochfield primary have also had a visit, with a few more planned.

Dates for your diary which are specific to the Nursery.
1st, 8th & 15th March – Visit to Lochfield Primary for some children.
13th March – Sponsored Pyjama Day

20th March – Book bug session – (10.30 a.m. & 2.15 p.m.)

27th March - Easter party in nursery. Easter bonnets can be worn/yellow/light clothing to be worn

29th March – 2.30 p.m. finish for nursery and school for Easter Holidays.

15th April – Return to nursery and school.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to speak to
any member of the nursery staff. We will do our best to help.
Kind regards
Pauline Kelly
Acting Depute Head Teacher                                                                                      
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